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Friday 19th July 2024 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

This week in Reception, we finished off the term with a challenge to 
plan and create a Lego creation of the children’s choice. The only 
condition was that the children had to describe and label their 
creation in order to add it to the display table. The children made 
some fantastic creations! 

Reception 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx
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UN Conven-
tion on the 

Rights of the Child 

Nursery 

Nursery children from Lighthorne Heath Primary School 
were kindly invited to the British Motor Museum of 
Thursday morning to take part in a new workshop. The 
children were able to take part in a painting session 
looking at shapes and patterns. They also got to explore 

a 1920’s bus and meet Jim the bus driver.  
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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

This week the children enjoyed learning 
about Barn owls as part of our guided 
reading sessions based around the text 
'White Owl, Barn Owl' written by      
Nicola Davies.  

The children learned that Barn owls 
have soft feathers which help them to 
fly silently when searching for their 
prey, however their feathers are not 
waterproof like other birds so they do 
not fly in the rain. The children had a 
chance to handle different types of 
feathers and managed to identify the 
ones that came from the owl and the 
one from a garden bird.   

The class story also introduced the 
idea of 'owl pellets' which are the parts 
of the owl's prey, like bones and fur, 
that the owl cannot digest which is 
then coughed up onto the ground.   
The children were lucky enough to 
take part in a dissection lesson which 
involved them pulling apart an owl 
pellet to find the bones and fur of the 
animals it had eaten.  

The children worked really hard to     
recall all of the facts they had learned 
about Barn Owls and presented them in 
their own owl fact file to share with 
others interested in nature and birds. 
Great learning everyone, well done! 

Years 1 and 2 



4 

 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

Year 3 and 4 have spent the last week in Art lessons completing a Take One Picture Project.        

Take One Picture is a programme that the National Gallery runs where the children are shown a    
picture and then they create their own artwork inspired by it.  

This year, the chosen piece of artwork was The Courtyard of a House in Delft, by Pieter de Hooch. 
The artwork focusses on the architecture of places in the Netherlands around the 1600s-1700s and so 
the children chose to focus on that in their own work. 

The children learnt about the Tudors, including King Henry VIII, before we looked at the architecture 
of England at that time. The children pointed out how areas like Stratford-Upon-Avon had the iconic 
building designs from the Tudor times and so they sketched a building, from a selection of photos.  

They then used soft pastels to level up their work and add in those contrasting black and white      
patterns that are so familiar to us in the county. After all of the children finished their work, it was 
compiled to create their own mini town like Stratford-Upon-Avon. As a result, the children now know 
facts about the Tudors and have practised their art skills. 
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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

Year 5 and 6 

Our leavers have had a fantastic last week of school, beginning with a 
swimming party on Monday morning and their Leavers’ Games Night on 
Monday afternoon.  
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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

 
On Wednesday, they bravely sat in front of the school and their family 
and were celebrated in the leavers assembly.  
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UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 
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As always, it has been an absolute pleasure to teach all of the 
lovely children that we have on roll this year, we are proud of 
the achievements of everyone.   

We also thank our parents, carers and wider families for their 
support and kind words at the end of term. 

We wish all of our children and families a happy and safe     
Summer Holiday and we look forward to seeing everyone for 
the Autumn Term on Wednesday 4th September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With best wishes from Mrs Westwood, Mrs Manley and all the staff at 
Lighthorne Heath Primary School.  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

Article 5, Parental Guidance, Article 18, Parental responsibility 
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We are aware that with growing numbers and with the car 
park being shared with the Children’s Centre it can be very 
busy at key times. With the children’s safety in mind, please 
can you, where possible, walk to school or park further 
away and walk. If you do need to use the car park, please 
drive and park carefully being mindful of pedestrians.  
 

Obstructions and dangerous driving can be reported to Warwickshire 
Police by calling 01926 415000 or 101.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

Article 5, Parental Guidance, Article 18, Parental responsibility 
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Our school uniform consists of a blue 
or white polo shirt, navy jumper or 
cardigan, grey trousers or skirt.  

In summer, children can wear blue 
gingham dresses and grey shorts. 

All children should wear black school 
shoes. There should not be trainers. 

For P.E. children should wear a 
plain white t-shirt, black sports 

shorts and black trainers or 
pumps.  

Uniform can be ordered online via www.stitchtech.co.uk or www.myclothing.com 

  

Uniform Sale 

Uniform will be available for sale 
at 3pm on Tuesday 16th July on 

the front playground. 
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During the Christmas and Easter holidays, we have been fortunate to secure 
funding to host a HAF club. We have secured funding for this to be repeated for 3  
weeks over the Summer Holiday. Unfortunately, places are limited to just 27 this 
time and will be allocated on a FIRST COME FIRST SERVED basis.  

If you need any more information then please contact 
ben@onsidecoaching.co.uk  

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 
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UN Convention on the 
Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

Educaterers’ New Menu 

Educaterers have informed us that from September 2024 there will be a 

new rolling three week menu. You should have already received a copy 

by email.  
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My hero this week is Eldar.  He produced a fantastic fact file about farming as his home learning this 
week.  His work was neat and well researched.  Keep up the hard work Eldar, well done! 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 29: Goals of education 

 

 

 

 

Nursery & Reception 

Our hero in nursery and reception this week is Cassia.  Cassia has 
worked herd with all of her learning and made excellent progress in all 
areas of the curriculum.  She is a phonics superstar! 

 

Years 1 & 2 

Our hero is Aurora, who has demonstrated great investigative skills 
during our science lesson when dissecting and identifying bones from 
owl pellets and great enthusiasm and perseverance in literacy in order 
to produce her owl fact booklet. Great work Aurora!   

 

Years 3 & 4 

Miss Singh and Mr Sangha has chosen Poppy as this week’s hero for 
her consistently incredible behaviour and attitude towards learning. 
Poppy also produced a very impressive piece of artwork showing a lot 
of care and great attention to detail. Superb work, Poppy!  

 

Year 5 & 6 

All of our Y6 pupils have been selected as our extra special 
heroes this week.  We will miss you, Jaicob, lola, Jonah, Tyler, 
Aiden, Lathan, Eldar, India, Hasya, Leo, Toby, Darcey, Henry 
and Sam.  

 

Staff Heroes! 

We say goodbye to both Miss Stafford and Miss Singh today.   
Both have worked incredibly hard to support our pupils in school 
and are much loved members of our school community. We hope 

that they stay in touch. 
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